






SOUTH DAKOTA COSMETOLOGY COMMISSION 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

July 27, 2023 

 

South Dakota State Board Examinations: 

State board examinations are on schedule, and we currently have no backlog of applications for 

examination. We have also added three additional examination dates to allow applicants for 

examination retakes and instructor examinations to have additional scheduling options.  

Personnel Updates: 

The Commission office has hired Miranda Wilson to fill the position of Senior Secretary. Miranda comes 

to the Commission with over two years of experience working in State government as a senior secretary 

with the Board of Regents. 

Fiscal Year 2023: 

The Commission office worked with the Department of Labor & Regulation (DLR) fiscal division to close 

out fiscal year 2023, which ended on June 30, 2023. Net revenue decreased by $14,851.00, and current 

trends indicate that operating costs will exceed revenue going forward. The largest encumbrances for 

the Commission are employee salaries, computer maintenance fees, examination proctoring & licensing 

fees, education and instruction supplies, printing costs (license paper), and postage.  
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